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We would like to nominate Mr. Johnston Arnold as classified employee of the month.

Johnston is an integral part of the Glenn O. Swing team. He has served in many different roles in our school including cafeteria staff, Wildcat Club activity lead, and instructional assistant. Serving in his current role of instructional assistant, Johnston works with small groups of students in 2nd through 5th grade. During this time, Johnston helps our students complete their work, gives them support, and instils confidence when they’re struggling. He makes sure that every child is successful and reaches the highest expectations set forth by our teachers.
In addition to his work during the school day, Johnston comes in early to greet students that are getting off of the bus and talk to them while they eat breakfast in the cafeteria. Johnston welcomes every student with a warm, genuine smile and ensures that they start their day on a positive note through his upbeat conversations with them. He also works in our after school program each day with our fifth grade students to help them complete their work. He is a strong and positive role model for our students. 
Ms. Young, who works with Mr. Arnold collaboratively in the classroom, says, “He takes initiative and is not afraid to jump in and help with anything the teachers or students need. Mr. Arnold easily shifts roles and can be counted on for anything. He even stays after school to help with the Wildcat Club students! Mr. Arnold is a real gem, and we are SO lucky and grateful to have him!”

Ms. Mitchell, who works with Mr. Arnold as the CLC coordinator, says, “Mr. Arnold works tirelessly to aid students in their success in the classroom and beyond. He made the transition from cafeteria, to Wildcat Club, to school instructor seamlessly and has proved to be a tremendous asset before, during, and after school. He is always striving to build rapport with students, making them feel confident, positive, and ready to learn. His patience, guidance, and commitment provide the support students need to achieve. 
As you can see, Mr. Arnold is a hardworking, dedicated employee at GOS and truly deserving of Classified Employee of the Month recognition.
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